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The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul SEPTEMBER 9, 2020 

Upcoming Events 
 

September 16~ All  School Mass in the 

Gym @ 9:30AM 

October 2~ SPIRIT Day/ Noon Dismissal 

October 13~ PICTURE DAY 

Good afternoon St. Paul Families, 

 I hope everyone enjoyed their long week-
end!  This week is off to a great start, the students 
are back attending mass!  We are only attending 
two grades at a time to follow the mass protocol, 
however it is wonderful to be able to spend the 

morning with the Lord.   

Don’t forget to complete your family virtue chal-

lenge to discuss how your family can put Faith in 

Action.  We will be displaying all of the feet that 

are returned to school in the foyer of the 

school!   

Thank you to the families who have already 

completed the challenge!  The bulletin board is 

beginning to look awesome, and we are all 

able to see different ways to put faith in action.   

Remember, we grow our faith by learning to 

see the face of God in others and to be the 

hands and heart of Christ to them.   

Mrs. Kaimann 

 
PROTECTING  

GOD’S CHILDREN 

 
Don’t forget we still need for 
you to register in the new sys-
tem.  In doing so you will be re-
quired to view two new online 
training modules on abuse re-
porting and the Code of Ethical 
Conduct, and agree to the up-

dated Code of Ethical Conduct.  

Step by step instructions are on 
page 2 of the tablet.  If you 
have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact Lori in 

the parish office.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pick Up/Drop off 

Protocol 
 
Due to the guidelines we are fol-

lowing for the safety of all stu-

dents, we are limited on school 

visitors at this time.  If you need 

to pick up your child at anytime 

during the school day please ring 

the buzzer at the front door and 

wait for further directions.  The 

sign in/out sheet will be right in-

side the front door when you en-

ter. Thank you so much for your 

help as we navigate through 

these changes. 

WATER BOTTLE 
 
Please remember to send a 

water bottle in with all K-8th 

grade students.  They will be 

allowed to refill them 

throughout the day. 

DISMISSAL  
Please make sure your child and your child’s teacher know how they are getting home from school 

and WHO is picking them up.  This will assist in a smooth dismissal!   Thank you!! 



PreK has been learning about 

apples. We did an apple taste 

test. We also did an apple 

STEM challenge where they 

had a to build a tree to hold 

apples out of  toilet paper 

rolls, popsicle sticks, and red 

pom poms.  

Math in Music 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

   

 



 

If you have any extra time and would like to help out during lunch feel free to sign up at the following links: 

Recess Monitors: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202021 

 Cafe Servers:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-2020211 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202021
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-2020211

